
 

Kim Janey, Mayor     
                                                              

CITY OF BOSTON  
Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services  

Boston Centers for Youth & Families  

and  

Public Facilities Department  

 

INVITE YOU TO A PUBLIC MEETING FOR  

THE BCYF PROGRAMMING & SITING 
STUDY FOR DORCHESTER   

  

Monday, October 18, 2021 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 
 

Virtual Meeting Link:  
bit.ly/DorchesterCenterSitingStudy 

 

 Please use the link above to register. 

Translation, interpretation and disability access are available at no cost, but please request access 
through the registration website or contact us at the email below two weeks before the event to make 

arrangements in your preferred language. 

For questions, contact Pat McDonough, BCYF, pat.mcdonough@boston.gov 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_xcbCJHuwhwPXbuvT6&d=DwMFaQ&c=jHPlKdF3zLuO12CD8lDt5g&r=aFjt55zZv26jGyShxIsmtEFOO3vTAF2pK6D_FRemN2c&m=j8wP8YRBXI8C9GjD8V7DSs3Iw4WwcWgQs0f89JrGghM&s=NrgfWxIWqdD0ns0OFjfIws6RkDoTrMrSJTYbLPr0NRQ&e=

